
1

Lauren Rasmussen

From: Brenda <brenda@randallmossins.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 8:14 AM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: Support for Senate Bill 127

I would be in TOTAL support of passing this bill if it will enable insurance companies to include credit scoring 
at policy renewal without prior permission from insured. 

 

I would repeat this 100 times if I could! 

 

 

Brenda Pearce 

Randall Moss Insurance 

2960 C Street, Suite 200 

Anchorage, AK 99503 

907-562-6224 

Fax 561-2963 

 


